
From: Standing, Brian
To: 2021 Redistricting
Subject: FW: Time to weigh in on Redistricting Process
Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 2:57:01 PM
Importance: High

From: Peggy Haag <PHaag@vil.oregon.wi.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 2:12 PM
To: Standing, Brian <Standing@countyofdane.com>
Cc: Candie Jones <CJones@vil.oregon.wi.us>; Joy Hanson <JHanson@vil.oregon.wi.us>; Peggy Haag
<PHaag@vil.oregon.wi.us>
Subject: FW: Time to weigh in on Redistricting Process
Importance: High
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Redistricting Commission,
 
Several maps have the Village of Oregon in one district and would be favorable.
Having one supervisory district allows ease for voters and poll workers. The following
maps would also allow for future growth in the Village to the west and south which is
anticipated to be happening in the near future.
 
The maps include:
Alex W Map 4 (reducing town splits)
Brian Standing – Map 2
Brian Standing – Map 3
Supervisory Districts – Wards by Sam Fischer
Supervisory Districts – Wards by Dan
Supervisory Districts – Wards by AJ
Supervisory Districts – Wards – Map 2 – Equal Population Emphasis by Dan
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Candie Jones, Village Clerk
Joy Hanson, Deputy Clerk  
Peggy Haag, Director of Administrative Services
Village of Oregon
117 Spring Street
Oregon WI 53575
608-835-6282
phaag@vil.oregon.wi.us
www.vil.oregon.wi.us
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